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Message from the Lord Mayor 
 
Since 1901, the Australian National Flag has been a powerful symbol of a democratic nation united in 
our values of freedom, inclusion and respect. 
 
As it turns 117, the National Flag continues to bring Australians together, whatever their background, 
reminding them of their common goals, aspirations and values, in times of celebration and difficulty. 
The National Flag has been a rallying and uniting force for Australians at war, and during peacetime 
as a way of commemorating and celebrating our achievements. 
 
On September 3, as on other days, the National Flag will be flown with pride across our City and I 
hope that you will join me in flying it too. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Clover Moore 
Lord Mayor of Sydney 
 
 


